
 

EPA Reference: DOC19/526360 

Dear Mr Green  
Thank you for consulting the EPA in relation to the Notice of Exhibition Barangaroo - Public Domain 

Works (SSD 7944 MOD 1) (the proposal). 

The EPA understand that the proposal seeks to align ground levels, alter the design of the public pier 

and make minor changes to the public domain elements and materials at Barangaroo.  

The Public Domain works within Barangaroo South and Barangaroo Central form part of the 

premises regulated by the EPA under Environment Protection Licence 13336 (the Licence). The EPA 

utilises the Licence to regulate activities at Barangaroo associated with contaminated groundwater 

treatment and contaminated land remediation. Based on the information provided, the proposal will 

not impact on remediation or groundwater treatment works, and the proposal will not require any 

amendments to the Licence. 

In view of these factors, the EPA has no further interest in the proposal and no further consultation 

is required. 

Please call Tenille Lawrence-Haskew on 9995 6207 if you have any questions. 

Regards 

Erin Barker 

Unit Head, Sydney Industry Section 

Metropolitan Branch, NSW Environment Protection Authority 

NSW Environment Protection Authority  

T 02 9995 5420 M 0412 206 798 

erin.barker@epa.nsw.gov.au | www.epa.nsw.gov.au  | @NSW_EPA 

I work Monday, Tuesday and Wednesday 
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